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End of Senior Courses. 

For our HSC students all school based           
assessments are complete and it's now just time 
for some final revision before the external exams 
early next term. The last week of school will be a 
chance to reflect and celebrate 13 long years of 
schooling with the many traditional activities 
Blayney High School runs for its graduating    
students. This culminates in our final assembly 
which this year will be held on Thursday 27th 
September. Formal invitations will be mailed 
out soon. 
 

Congratulations to the class of 2018. 
 

Our Year 11 students will be busy as well with 
their end of course exams being held next week. 
Year 12 courses begin next term for these     
students and so everything they do from Term 4 
is a building block towards their HSC mark.  

Good luck to everyone in the exam period. 

 

Leaders Induction 

 

Our leaders induction assembly will be held on 
Tuesday 25th September at 2pm. While we 
have announced our incoming school Captains 
and Vice-Captains we await the results of the 
SRC elections that have been held this week. 
Once this result is known formal invitations will 
be mailed home to this event. We hope you can 
join us as we induct our next generation of     
student leaders. 

 

John Browett 

Principals 

If anyone would like to donate any bulbs or        
Agapanthus to the school so we can add some 
winter/spring colour it would be greatly               
appreciated.  

 

 

The home can get a little stressful from 
time to time with the study commitment  
required of students.  

I would just like to remind parents and   
carers that Homework Centre is running at 
school on a Tuesday and Thursday        
afternoon from 3.30 pm to 5 pm.  

Homework Centre offers students an           
opportunity to work in a quiet learning       
environment. Supervised by a teacher it     
allows students to seek help from a             
professional thus allowing a student to     
maximise their productivity.  

Some students come both days, which  
often means all homework is completed 
and home can be for relaxing and spending 
quality time with their family. 

Regular study habits are important to a      
student’s success. Education is an            
important part of all students’ success in 
life. Please consider arranging transport so 
as your child can benefit from this          
opportunity. 

Any questions contact Lea Parker. 

https://www.facebook.com/search/top/?q=blayney%20high%20school


Upcoming Events 

 

September 
 

 

Sept 14 Year 10 VALID 

  Cross Country 
 

Sept 17 Prelim End of Course Exam start 
  Transition Week 

  NAIDOC Day march 

  Indonesian Ambassadors Learning 
  Program 
 

Sept 18 Prelim End of Course Exam  

  Transition Week 

  Future Moves Workshops Stage 4 
 

Sept 19 Prelim End of Course Exam  

  Transition Week 
 

Sept 20 Prelim End of Course Exam  

  Transition Week 
 

Sept 21 Prelim End of Course Exam  

  Transition Week 
 

Sept 24 Prelim End of Course Exam  

  Year 12 Hospitality Competencies day 
 

Sept 25 Leader’s Induction Assembly 
 

Sept 27 HSC Final Assembly 
 

October 
 

Oct 1  Start of School Holidays 
 

Oct 15  Students and Staff return to school  
 

Oct 17  Dance @ Cowra 
 

Oct 18  Years 10 & 11  The Lemon Car 
 

 
 

 

HSC Assessment Calendar 2017-18 

Term 3 2018 

 

Week 1 Music 

  (Dance—Trial HSC exam) 

 

Week 2  Art 

 

Week 3 Assessment free 
 

Week 4 Trial HSC exams 

  (Dance practical) 

 

Week 5 Assessment Free 

  (Dance practical) 

 

Week 6  Assessment free 

 

Week 7 Trial HSC Exams 

  English - Advanced & 

  Standard 

 

Week 8 Assessment free 

 

Week 9  Assessment free 

 

Week 10 Assessment free 



Blayney High School  Website 

Update 

We are excited to let you know we are currently 

undergoing an upgrade of our website. As part 

of this upgrade we are required to change the 

website address (URL) for the school. On 

Thursday 6 September our new school website 

address changed to:  

 

http://blayney-h.schools.nsw.gov.au 

 

There will be an automatic redirect for anyone 

who uses the old website address, but please 

update your bookmarks, favourites etc with the 

new address.  

Please be patient with us as we work through 

updating all the information on the new site.  

      Mixed Twilight Netball 

 
 

Starting 16.10.18 
Finishing 11.12.18 
Tuesday’s 5 & 6pm 
Canteen will be running 

 
Taking nominations via email at:  

blayneynetball@hotmail.com  

all Juniors ages 9-12 years please individually 
nominate and you will be allocated a team. 
All seniors please nominate as a team with your 
team name and players names. 
Fees are 
Juniors-$79 and Seniors $99 if you have         
registered with any netball association your fee’s 
are as follows 

 
Juniors $35.32 
Seniors $41.79 
 
 All Blayney rep players are required to play     
twilight as part of their 2018 commitment any  
issues please email the club. 
For families of 3 or more the club will offer a 25% 
discount and will be given manually via the club. 
 
Provided below is a link to register. 
Nominations close and registrations to be done 
by Friday 12.10.18 





 



 





 
Visit our Facebook page to see what 
activities our students have been 
involved in.  

https://www.facebook.com/BlayneyHS/ 

 

 

 

  https://blayney-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 

 
 https://www.millenniumschools.net.au/portal/ 

Blayney High School offers its stu-
dents and parents access to a Secure 
Portal which allows you to monitor 
your students progress at school. 

If you have not received your login 
details yet, please contact Blayney 
High School on 63682100 to arrange 
this. 

Go to the  Millennium Parent Portal at 

http://www.millenniumschools.net.au/portal/ 

  

 
  

  

The School Stream App can be down-
loaded to your mobile device. 

With the School Stream App you will 
be able to receive real time infor-
mation from  Blayney High School 
directly to your mobile device. 

For how to download School Stream, go to  

http://www.schoolstream.com.au/
communication-tools-for-schools/ 

  

  

Students can borrow and read 
eBooks from our library anywhere, 
anytime, on multiple devices.using 
the Blayney High School ebook lend-
ing facility at   

https://blayneyhs.wheelers.co/ 

  
Students in Year 7-12 may loan up 
to 2 ebooks at the one time. The 
borrowing period for almost all re-
sources is 3 weeks. 

If you have a mobile device, you can download 
the ePlatform App  from 

https://blayneyhs.wheelers.co/help/apps/
eplatform-app 

 

 or simply read your ebook in your web browser 
on your device 

Visit our School Website for all your 

school information. 

Stay connected with Blayney  High by using the following links. 

https://www.facebook.com/BlayneyHS/
https://blayney-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/
https://www.millenniumschools.net.au/portal/
http://www.millenniumschools.net.au/portal/
https://www.millenniumschools.net.au/portal/
http://www.schoolstream.com.au/communication-tools-for-schools/
http://www.schoolstream.com.au/communication-tools-for-schools/
https://www.schoolstream.com.au/communication-tools-for-schools/
https://blayneyhs.wheelers.co/
https://blayneyhs.wheelers.co/help/apps/eplatform-app
https://blayneyhs.wheelers.co/help/apps/eplatform-app
https://blayneyhs.wheelers.co/help/apps/eplatform-app
https://www.facebook.com/BlayneyHS/


 



 


